Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:40 PM

To: <lesharvey@outlook.com=>

Subject: Burnshire Hydroelectric Project (DHR File No. 2018-0681)
Mr. Harvey-

Thank you for requesting comments from the Department of Historic Resources on the referenced project. Based upon the documentation provided, it is our opinion
that the historic properties within the Area of Potential Effects will not be adversely affected by the proposed undertaking.

If you have any guestions or if we may provide any further assistance at this time, please do not hasitate to contact me.

Roger

Roger W. Kirchen, Director
Review and Compliance Division
Department of Historic Resources
2801 Kensington Avenue
Richmond, VA 23221

phone: 804-482-6091
www.dhrvirginio.gov



